THE BOYS & Girls PROJECT IS COMING!
(but what is it ?)

A place to be yourself.

It’s a place where 5th Grade Boys meet with Teddy to discuss boy issues.

It’s a place where 5th Grade Girls meet with Danette to discuss girl issues.
It’s a place for dreamers, leaders, and peace keepers. 

It’s a place to have fun, get answers, be with your friends.




 Attention 5th Graders:


Forms were put in your classroom mailbox.





The Boys & Girls start on Oct. 14th





The Boys & Girls Project will meet After-School


 Every Wednesday 2:45 – 3:45 pm.





The boys meet in the gym (417) & Emily’s Room (317)


The Girls meet in Danette’s Room (304)








